
AMERICAN LEGION   

Lenox Hotard Post 31 
602 Legion Drive, Houma, LA 70364 

 

American Legion Post 31 is a not-for profit organization under the IRS section 501(c)19 (Tax ID #72-0367160). 
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      July 18, 2019 

Department of Louisiana American Legion, Auxiliary and Sons:  

 

This is to notify and invite all to the 3
rd

 District’s Fall Conference being hosted by Lenox Hotard 

Post 31 in Houma, Louisiana.  The Fall Conference will be held between Friday, October 4, -  

Sunday, October 6, 2019.   

 

The Conference will be held at the Holiday Inn located at 1800 Martin Luther King Blvd., 

Houma LA.  On Friday evening at 7:00 PM, there will be a Memorial at the Regional Military 

Museum at 1154 Barrow St, Houma, LA 70360.   The remainder of the conference will be held 

at the Holiday Inn. More to follow regarding the schedule in the future, but enclosed you will 

find the housing registration form.  The registration for the Conference is $8.00 / person and 

there will also be a $15.00 meal fee. Please get the conference registration and the hotel 

reservation back to Lee Shaffer at Lshaffers@aol.com or Murdock Gilmore at 

murdockgilmore@bellsouth.net or send to American Legion Post 31, 602 Legion Drive, Houma, 

LA 70364. The sooner you can respond the better so we know the number of attendees.  

 

Of course we are accepting monetary support and /or in-kind donations.  We would appreciate 

each Post, Unit, and Squadron to support in some manner.  The easiest means is through the 

Conference Program, but all contributions are appreciated.  Another means of supporting the 

Conference is through corporate and business sponsors.   

 

Enclosed you will find the following:   1) Hotel Registration Form 

      2) Program Donation Form 

      3) Format for advertisements  

   

You can also find all of the documents on our web page at:  http://www.lalegion31.org/3rd-

district.html. 

 

If you have any questions, you can contact the undersigned at 985-856-2715 or the conference 

chairman Lee Shaffer at 985-804-2265 or email Lshaffers@aol.com or Murdock Gilmore at 

murdockgilmore@bellsouth.net.   

 

We would ask that you forward this letter to all of your membership and encourage all to come 

and enjoy this weekend of fellowship.     

 

For God and Country, 

 

Charles Lasseigne  
Charles Lasseigne  

Commander 

American Legion 3
rd

 District  
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